
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Plot marker homework 

You will require a plot marker to name your 

vegetable plot at Farm School. Wooden spoons, 

wooden signs and painted pebbles with a coat of 

varnish or PVA glue to waterproof them would all 

work well. Your marker should have your name 

displayed clearly and you may decorate it 

however you wish. This will be required for your 

first Farm School session during the last week of 

this term  

(Wednesday 27th March).  

Here are some examples but remember, your 

name should be displayed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


